
May 17, 2018 

Mr. Robert Moore 

Dear Robert, 

Executive Director 

for Interscholastic Athletics 

PATRICK PIZZARELLI. CAA 
E xecutive Director 
516-396-2488 
Fax: 516-997-2916 

DOMVULPIS 
Assistant Executive Director 
516-396-2488 
Fax: 516-997-2916 

JAY GALLAGHER 
Assistant-Boys' Program 
516-396-2443
Fax: 516-997-2018

GRACE CHIANESE 
Assistant-Girls' Program 
51�396-2446 
_Fax· 516-997-20!8 

MAILING ADDRESS 
Executive Director 
Section VIII - Interscholastic Athletics 
Nassau BOCES 
George Farber Adminis1}'ative Center 
71 Clinton Road 
P.O. Box 9195
Garden City, New York 11530-9195

I am delighted to inform you that you have been selected for induction into the Nassau County 
High School Athletics Hall of Fame. 

You are one of 30 individuals selected for induction into the 2018 Class of the Hall of Fame. 
Your significant contributions to high school athletics in Nassau County have separated you 
apart from your fellow athletes. 

The induction ceremony will take place at Crest Hollow Country Club in Woodbury, New York. 
The event is Wednesday, September 26, 2018. 

On May 22, 2018, we will be holding a press conference announcing the 4th Class of the Hall of 
Fame and introducing the members of Class of 2018 who can attend. The press conference will 
be held at 12:00 p.m. at the Nassau Veterans Memorial Coliseum located at 1255 Hempstead 
Turnpike, Uniondale, New York. Enter thru Gate 5. If you are able to attend the press 
conference, please notify me in advance by calling Dom Vulpis at 516-396-2519. 

At the ceremony, we will be honoring ec!,th inductee with a synopsis of their career both in the 
Hall of Fame program and by our Master of Ceremonies, Carl Reuter. We want to ensure the 
information is accurate and contains what is important to you. To assist us in preparing for the 
ceremony, please complete the attached form and return it in the enclosed envelope by 
June 1st, 2018. 

Additionally, we are requesting you to electronically forward pictures depicting you as a high 
school athlete to dvulpis@)nasboces.org so they may be included in the program and the photo 
montage. Each inductee may submit up to six (6) pictures, one of which should be a head and 
shoulders picture of you. Please provide the pictures by June l5t, 2018. 
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May 17, 2018 

Ms. Lisa Smith 

Dear Lisa, 

Executive Director 

for Interscholastic Athletics 

PATRICK PIZZARELLI, CAA 
Executive Director 
516-396-2488 
Fax: 516-997-2916 

DOMVULPIS 
Assistant Executive Director 
516-396-2488 
Fax: 516-997-2916 

JAY GALLAGHER 
Assistant-Boys' Program 
516-396-2443 
Fax: 516-997-2018 

GRACE CHIANESE 
Assistant-Girls' Program 
516-396-2446 
Fax: 516-997-2018 

MAILING ADDRESS 
· Executive Director 
Section VIII - Interscholastic Athletics 
Nassau BOCES 
George Farber Apministrative Center 
71 Clinton Road 
PO. Box9195 
Garden City, New York 11530-9195 

I am delighted to inform you that you have been selected for induction into the Nassau County 
High School Athletics Hall of Fame. 

You are one of 30 individuals selected for induction into the 2018 Class of the Hall of Fame. 
Your significant contributions to high school athletics in Nassau County have separated you 
apart from your fellow athletes. 

The induction ceremony will take place at Crest Hollow Country Club in Woodbury, New York. 
The event is Wednesday, September 26, 2018. 

On May 22, 2018 we will be holding a press conference announcing the 4th Class of the Hall of 
Fame and introducing the members of Class of 2018 who can attend. The press conference will 
be held at 12:00 p.m. at the Nassau Veterans Memorial Coliseum located at 1255 Hempstead 
Turnpike, Uniondale, New York. Enter thru Gate 5. If you are able to attend the press 
conference, please notify me in advance by calling Dom Vulpis at 516-396-2519. 

At the ceremony, we will be honoring each inductee with a synopsis of their career both in the 
Hall of Fame program and by our Master of Ceremonies, Carl Reuter. We want to ensure the 
information is accurate and contains what is important to you. To assist us in preparing for the 
ceremony, please complete the attached form and return it in the enclosed envelope by 
June 1st, 2018. 

Additionally, we are requesting you to electronically forward pictures depicting you as a high 
school athlete to dvulpis@nasboces.org so they may be included in the program and the photo 
montage. Each inductee may submit up to six (6) pictures, one of which should be a head and 
shoulders picture of you. Please provide the pictures by June l5t, 2018. 








